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Hello there, I'm a 33 year veteran road cycling/ commuter from the Canterbury/ Inner west
area of Sydney. I'm emailing to share my point of view, my opinion and experience on the
review of penalties relating to serious road crimes. As a responsible road cyclist, I
experience every week alot of dangerous, reckless and deliberate driving acts to intimidate,
frighten and discourage and even harm me while cycling on Sydney roads. I would like to
see 'Deliberate, reckless and dangerous driving' towards cyclists, penalties and sentences
increased. I would also like to see minimum overtaking distances of heavy vehicles
overtaking cyclist increased to minimum 2 meters.  This one is a no brainer.  A media
advertising campaign highlighting road safety and awareness towards cyclists is long
overdue.
Kind regards- Terry George 
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